
Dear Colleagues,

Happy Easter! Christ is risen! We hope everyone enjoyed a four day
weekend and was able to rest, recharge, and reflect upon the joy of the
Easter season. As we return to the office there are ~4 weeks left in the
semester. There is lots left to do, but great colleagues to share the work with.
Below are some things to spotlight this week.

Its been a couple weeks now, but another Dia is in the books! A huge shout
out to all that worked so hard to make it such a special day, and particularly
Student Activities and the Baylor Activities Council! There was goat yoga,
amusement rides, a fun run, wiffle ball, tug-o-war, axe throwing, mini golf, a
step show, and so, so much more. It was truly a joy to have such a full
celebration again and students, staff, faculty, and families showed up. Over
5,600 people attended the all University meal on Fountain Mall! Another
impressive turnout was the 574 people who made it to Dia Marina
festivities, shattering the single day Pullin Family Marina attendance record!

The Excellence in Student Leadership Awards are coming up on May 5 as a
celebration of student leaders and student organizations. Nominations are
still open until this Thursday (4/21) at 2 p.m. Please consider nominating a
deserving student leader HERE or a student organization HERE. A full list
of the awards and a description of each is included in each submission form.

In case you missed it, its not just kids that had Easter egg hunts this past
weekend. Joy and Lady got in on the fun too! While children scoured
yards for Peeps and candy, Joy and Lady were on the hunt for eggs filled
with tuna, strawberries, nuts, and honey. To each their own, but I think I
would be pretty disappointed to find tuna in an Easter egg. 

!

As we come to the end of the semester, things tend to slow down a bit as we
give students space to focus on finishing strong. There is still plenty left
though and many are working hard on various end-of-year programming.
As we all work diligently towards the end of the semester, this a good
reminder to pause and pray for students and colleagues, that God would
sustain us all as we seek to finish well.

This weekend is Green and Gold Weekend, anchored by two main events.
First, the Green and Gold Spring Game (Football) is Saturday (4/23) at
Noon. It is an annual scrimmage that wraps up spring practices and is open
to the public. Saturday evening at 7:30 p.m. is Delta Night Live, a concert
headlined by Del Water Gap and with proceeds benefitting St. Jude’s.
Tickets can be found HERE.  

Click on the image above to see a 2-minute video recap of Diadeloso 2022.

To view past Spotlight E-mails, click
HERE.
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